
MAY 24, 2018 
  
Hello North Hampton School parents and families, 
  
We’ve nearly completed the statewide SAS-AIR assessment.  Our 5th graders are finishing up 
this week, while, last but not least, it’ll be the 8th grade’s turn next week. 
  
Student Learning Showcase - If they haven’t already, teachers will be reaching out to schedule 
our final conferences for the school year.  Several different formats are being used, depending on 
the grade. I hope that you’ll find this time both informative and uplifting as we celebrate the 
considerable learning and growth of your child(ren) this year. 
  
Report cards - We’ll open the Parent Portal for final report cards this year on Friday, June 22nd at 
9am.  Since we are transitioning to PowerSchool for next year, this will be the final time that we 
use the Web2School platform.  Our teachers have asked to continue assessing their students 
appropriately as late into the school year as possible; so giving them through the end of the prior 
week to do so, and then enough time to get grades and Comments into Web2School, makes 
good sense. 
  
The end of the school year, at any school, is always bustling, but especially so at the North 
Hampton School.  Please visit the school website 
http://northhamptonschool.nh.nhs.schoolinsites.com/ and access either the Events Calendar or 
Blackboard Notices to keep up with NHS happenings. 
  
Currently, our 7th graders are enjoying the Big Apple.  Be on the lookout for Tweets and other 
news from NYC! 
  
Have a great rest of the day and I hope you enjoy the upcoming Memorial Day weekend with you 
and yours. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Erik M. Anderson 
Principal 
North Hampton School 
eanderson@sau21.org 
(603) 964-5501 
  
 


